
Our first film night of the year is next week on Friday 6th October. The cost is £5 including a snack

and drink. Please get your payment and slip into the office by Monday 2 October.

Preparations for our Christmas Market on Saturday 25th November are well underway. It’s looking like

it’s going to be a great event, but we still have some availability for stall holders, particularly craft stalls. 

If you would like to be involved, please get in touch on strethampsa@gmail.com and spread the word!
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BLUE  TOKENS

Exciting news! We have been chosen to take part in the Tesco blue tokens scheme at Ely Tesco from

the first week of October. This means we are in with a chance of winning a Tesco Stronger Starts grant

of up to £1500 to use towards improving the outdoor space at school. 

We will need your help to get the most blue tokens into the Stretham PSA box at Ely Tesco from

October to January, so please do grab a blue token or two from the checkout the next time you shop

there!



We will be holding our AGM on Thursday 12th

October at 6.30 pm at the school. All parents are

welcome to attend. If you would like to be part

of the committee for the coming year, please get

in touch beforehand: strethampsa@gmail.com.
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There is currently 40% off an annual subscription to National Geographic Kids Magazine, making it £35

instead of £58.50 for 13 issues. And, what's more, if 10 subscriptions are sold with our school code

UTQT, we will get a free subscription for the school!

Go to natgeokids.com/uk/learn, select the annual subscription and then enter code UTQT at checkout.

PSA  AGM

visit natgeokids.com/uk/learn 

select annual subscription 

Enter code utqt at checkout 

Gift curiosity this Christmas!

only £35 for 13 issues!


